
PRESS RELEASE  

November 29th, 2018 

EXAMINATION FOR CONFIRMATION OF ENROLLMENT OF GST PRACTITIONERS  

Reference is invited to Press Release dated 1.11.2018 and 19.11.2018 regarding exam for GST 

Practitioners (GSTPs) scheduled on 17.12.2018. For this exam, only those GSTPs of the relevant 

category were invited to register on examination portal whose enrolment on GST Network was 

approved as on 15.11.2018. Now the GSTPs in the relevant category, who are enrolled on GSTN 

after 15.11.2018 and till 26.11.2018, are also invited to register on the portal. The portal is open 

for registration upto 5.12.2018. 
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